
       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Dates for the diary 

Month Date Event 

September 17th  School photographs – individual and family groups 
18th  Reception photographs for Kent Messenger 

25th  Harvest Festival 1.15pm in Church. All welcome. 
October 10th  Parent/teacher meetings 3.30pm-6.30pm 

12th  End of term 

29th  Back to school 
November 9th  Remembrance service in church 10.45am 
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Weekly Newsletter 7th September 2018 
Children and adults have settled back into school very quickly. We had a 
worship this week which we themed around the idea of shoes. When 
we asked the children who had new shoes nearly all hands went up. As 
with new shoes they can feel a little strange when they are first worn, 
but we quickly become accustomed to them, as with any changes in 
school, such as a new teacher. Everyone has settled very well. 

Certificates this week              

Ladybirds class   Archie for perseverance.  Isla for connecting.                     

Kestrels class     The whole class for perseverance.          

Squirrels class    Year 5 for friendship    Year 6 for friendship      

                                                                                            

Termly newsletter              

Please read each classes termly newsletter; these describe the areas of the curriculum that will be 

covered this term. It is useful so that you can ask more specifically what your children have been 

studying and help them to recall information. They are published on the school website.     

Chewing gum                     

Please can you ensure that your child does not bring chewing gum or sweets of any kind into 

school.                               

School Uniform                     

Thank you for your patience with regard to school uniform that has not arrived. Just to reassure 

you the uniform was ordered in a timely fashion but there has been a delay at the supplier. We 

hope to receive all outstanding orders in the coming week.              

School Calendar                          

Apologies for the delay in issuing the school calendar. Some immediate dates are below and we 

hope to issue the calendar shortly.                 

Friday celebration worship                

Parents are now invited to attend our worship in school on Fridays. We are changing the worship 

time on Friday to allow parents to easily attend.  The worship consists of giving out certificates 

and awards to the children, celebrating birthday and school news. Once each term each of the 

classes will conduct the worship. Celebration worship will start each week at 3.50pm. 

 

                                 

                  

 

 

 

 

 


